
New Year, New Listing IDs

RMLS listing IDs to increase by a digit to accommodate new decade

Remember when everyone was worried about Y2K in 1999? Well,
this year is nothing like it, but you might be curious to know
what will happen with listing IDs on RMLS™ when we leap into
2010.

As you may know,  the first number currently indicates the
year (ex: 9000002) but what will happen when we hit the new
decade? It will still indicate the year, but the listing IDs
will increase from seven digits to eight. So, for example, in
2010, listing IDs will start at 10000002.

For our subscribers with IDX feeds, we have notified your
providers about this change, so they should be prepared and
you won’t need to stock up on emergency supplies like I did
for Y2K.
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